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20 September 2005

African Chess Federations

Dear Sir/Madam

INVITATION TO AFRICAN JUNIOR CHESS CHAMPIONSHIPS (2005)

The Botswana Chess Federation, under the auspices of the World Chess Federation (FIDE), invites African Chess Federations who are FIDE members to participate in this year’s African Junior Chess Championship. This event will be held in GABORONE, Botswana over the period 9 to 22 December 2005.

As with previous editions, this year’s event will be held following FIDE Rules and Regulations. In this regard, members who are currently on suspension (for whatever reasons) will not be eligible to participate.  

We attach some details that you might find useful as well as registration forms. It will be appreciated if federations indicate their intention to participate in time to allow for the necessary logistical arrangements.

The Botswana Chess Federation is looking forward to yet another successful edition of the junior championship.

Yours faithfully

Dabilani Buthali

BOTSWANA CHESS FEDERATION PRESIDENT










